
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to career development across the school, I am pleased to 
announce that on Thursday, 3rd July all of Year 7 will have the opportunity to meet with a local 
organisation (Lionel Hitchen Ltd) in order to find out more about the food processing industry 
and in particular food flavour ingredients.  The one hour long session will encourage your child 
to think about:- 
 

●​ how their favourite foods are made and how many are made every day. 
●​ the ingredients in certain foods and what it really tastes of. 

 
This interactive event will give some students the opportunity to smell food flavours and try to 
guess the ingredients. 
 
Students will also be able to hear about a range of exciting jobs in the biggest manufacturing 
industry in the UK as well as learn some fun facts about food. 
 
In order to prepare your child for this event we would encourage them to watch an episode of 
Inside the Factory (a link to an episode can be found here). 
 
We hope that your child will enjoy this unique opportunity to learn more about the food 
processing industry and the careers available within it. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

GRAEME FLUELLEN​
Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/m00276pq

